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This bill would only cause more problems for our state. We are currently so 

overwhelmed with people who refuse to take part in being a responsible citizen. I am 

a hardworking single Mom who busts her butt because that is what you have to do. 

It’s disgusting to me what has become of my beautiful state. So many people are 

looking for handouts and not willing to get off their butt let alone stay clean long 

enough to maintain any type of employment. Why should those of us who choose to 

work pay for those who don’t want to. How is decriminalizing drugs working out? 

 

This state keeps enabling people to do less and put their hand out looking for the 

government to save them. Look at what all of the homeless camps look like and the 

thousands of dollars spent to clean up their messes constantly. The EBT card that 

you can buy energy drinks, soda, and junk food with. Or water to pour out and cash 

in for whatever else they want. Health care….The systems we have are already 

broken enough  please stop trying to add more to it especially at a cost to me and 

thousands of others.  

 

We have so many help wanted signs, literally everyone is hiring. Passing this would 

be a huge mistake for our state.  

 

I have a lot of questions about how things are funded in this state and I am sure 

things would be “re-allocated” elsewhere from this only to have us working class hit 

with yet another tax.  

 

Oregonians are exhausted and you all seem to forget that you work for us. Stop 

trying to rob from the hands that feed you.  

 

Sincerely, 

One fed up WORKING OREGONIAN  

 

 


